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Hi Colleen, 
I hereby resign from the Brock Economic Development Advisory Committee. 
This is in part due to a schedule conflict; Committee of Adjustment is at the same time. BEDAC is in 
much stronger shape than in the past with capable, very knowledgeable members. 
I wish you all the best going forward, and please keep me in mind when looking for volunteers for 
specific activities. 
Thank you all for the opportunity, the learning, and your friendship. 
Cheers, 
Peter 

Peter Prust 




